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URGENT PIPELAYING WORK TO DISRUPT WATER SUPPLY  
 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that, operations at the 

Montpelier Well in St. James, will be temporarily suspended from 12 midnight 

Thursday July 4, to 3 pm Friday July 5, 2019.    

 

This disruption in supply is to facilitate urgent pipelaying work. As a result, 

customers in Montpelier and sections of Mt Carey will be without piped water. 

 

The NWC apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and urges customers to 

store water for use during the outlined period. 

 

-End- 


